Introducing BOBCAT RACK

Dear Blackhurst Family,

Blackhurst Elementary would like to offer a unique opportunity to your family. we
will be hosting an ongoing clothing drive (BOBCAT RACK) for Blackhurst students
(K-4) and for younger Siblings (birth-Prek). The clothing items will be gently used.
School aged children will be able to Shop during the School day and chooSe their own
clothing items. If younger Siblings (Birth-PrekK) wish to receive items, Blackhurst
staff will chooSe the items and Send them home with the School aged sibling,.

Please let us know below if you are interested in being a part of our BORCAT RACK.
Rlackhurst students listed below will Shop as sizes are available.

I am interested:

urst ts (K-4):
Child's Name Teacher
Clothing Size: Shirt Pants
Child's Name Teacher
Clothing Size: Shirt Pants
Child's Name Teacher
Clothing Size: Shirt Pants
Child's Name Boy or Girl . ________ Sibling Name (K-4)
Clothing Size: Shirt Pants Shoe Size......
Child’s Name Boy or Girl .. Sibling Name (K-4)
Clothing Size: Shirt Pants Shoe Size...._.

*Send this form back to your child's classroom teacher



